
 

 

In QBC Council’s ongoing efforts to have safety of the congregation a priority 

during this Covid 19 pandemic period we are requiring the following prodigals be 

followed should you access the church building. 

 

 

1) Starting the week of Sept 8th access to the church building will be done by 

appointment only. 

2) Please do not visit the church if you are experiencing any symptoms of Covid-

19, been in contact with a confirmed case or individual who has travelled in the 

last 14 days. 

3) Please only use the entry doors off the parking lot. 

4) Upon entry please use hand sanitizer, bottles of which are on the welcome desk. 

5) Avoid touching surfaces unnecessarily. 

6) Please practice social distancing and keep a minimum of two meters (6 feet) 

apart.  

7) Mask’s that cover both the nose and chin are mandatory for all visitors at all 

times. IF you are not able to wear a mask, we ask that you do not visit the building 

at this time. 

8) If possible, bring Lysol type wipes with you and wipe down door handles and 

any other points of contact that you have made. 

9) Only one person is allowed in the bathroom at a time. 

10) Upon departing the church, please once again use the hand sanitizer provided 

at the welcome desk. 

 

 

We thank you for your understanding. Together we can stop the spread, stay 

healthy and demonstrate our love for one another. 

 

Yours in Christ, 

Queensway Church Council 

 

 


